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To: ALL KCAB STAFF, CVG TENANTS, and AFFILIATES 

Subject: Continued Use of Recommended Hygiene Practices 

Date: June 11, 2020 

 

To our CVG community of employees and volunteers; 

 

As we begin to see neighboring industries in our community reopening and resuming operations 

and as our state begins to lift restrictions, we wish to provide an update on the increase in 

operations at CVG and to reaffirm the need for cautious and steadfast personal safety.  We are 

several weeks into our summer travel season and have seen an optimistic number of passengers 

returning to travel.  Based on our predictions and air carrier schedules, we look forward to steady 

growth as we welcome our travelers back. We expect to see this growth supported by the 

continued reduction in state restrictions. 

 

It is imperative that we lead by example and maintain the highest levels of personal safety for not 

only ourselves but in consideration of the guests, passengers, and employees that frequent our 

airport.  CVG strongly encourages badgeholders, particularly those around passengers, to 

wear masks, exercise recommended social distancing, continue to utilize recommended 

hygiene practices, and to practice good judgement. If you feel sick or if you have been sick 

within the last 24 hours, stay home. 

 

For the most up to date COVID-19 decisions from our state legislature, visit 

https://governor.ky.gov/covid19 
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